

PU/2025/197

September 24, 2025

Circular

Dear Students.

Sub: University Bus Transport - Allocation of Route Buses and Use of Designated Routes

Please be informed that the University Transport system and bus routes are allocated based on the pick-up and drop points selected by you at the time of registration for the University bus transport services. We request all students to visit the Transport Department to reconfirm their designated pick-up and drop points, along with the assigned bus route number.

It has come to our attention that some students have been boarding buses other than their designated route numbers. This practice is causing seating issues and inconvenience to fellow students who rely on the transport facility.

All students availing the University transport service are strictly instructed to board only the bus assigned to their registered route number.

This measure is essential to ensure smooth operations and adequate seating arrangements for all registered users of the transport services. Your cooperation and support in this matter are highly appreciated.

Thank you for your understanding.

Registrar

URL: www.presidencyuniversity.in